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November 16, 2018 

Dear Colleagues, 

This is an invitation to our education partners to provide your input on education funding 
for the upcoming 2019–20 school year through written electronic submissions.  

The government has announced its intention to seek greater accountability and value 
for money as part of the line-by-line review of government expenditures. Consistent with 
this goal, the ministry is seeking feedback from our education partners as a starting 
point to education funding reform.  

Attached is the Education Funding Engagement Guide. This guide is structured around 
four areas that the ministry has identified as having the potential to make more efficient 
use of education funding.  

 Efficient Price Setting; 

 Outcomes-Based Funding; 

 Accountability and Value-for-Money; and 

 Other Education Funding Efficiencies. 

The ministry is interested in receiving your responses to the questions in the guide and 
your suggestions about the topics highlighted. You are also welcome to share your 
insight about other topics within the funding formula that you feel deserve consideration 
for this or future planning cycles.  

To ensure that your feedback is taken into consideration, please forward your 
submission by Friday, December 14, 2018 to: EDULABFINANCE@ontario.ca. 

Your participation in this exercise is greatly appreciated as we work toward the 
government’s goal of ensuring that public spending provides best value.  

  

Original signed by 

Andrew Davis 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Education Labour and Finance Division 

mailto:EDULABFINANCE@ontario.ca

